

## **Chipping Norton's First Aid Unit**

It is proposed that the first aid unit will move from its current site at the town's community hospital to the adjacent Chipping Norton Health Centre.

You can find out more by joining us on 23 October (7pm to 8pm) at a public meeting at the Chipping Norton Health Centre, Russell Way, OX7 5FA.

At the meeting we will answer your questions, show you round the building and listen to your views about the move.

The meeting is FREE and open to everyone!

If you are interested in attending please email: occg.talking.health@nhs.net or call 01865 334 640